
 

 
 

 

The following actions were taken at the September 21, 2015 Board Meeting: 
 

Description Topic 

 
Approved the PlanCon K submission PlanCon K 

Approved the following Resignations: 
1. Kirsten Blevins, Payroll Administrative Assistant, effective October 9, 2015. 
2. Kevin Kline, Junior High Head Girls Basketball Coach, effective with the 2015-16 

school year. Resignations 

3. Jay Smith, Junior High Assistant Girls Basketball Coach, effective with the 2015-16 
school year. 

Approved employment for the following Instructional Staff, effective with the 2015-2016 
school year: 

Instructional Staff Hires 
1. Jennifer Linn, Long-Term Substitute English Teacher at Maple Avenue Middle School 

for the remainder of the 2015-2016 school year. 
2. Doug Sentz, Katie Olenek, Rachel Altoff, and Kathleen Ferguson, Substitute Teachers, 

pending receipt of all paperwork. 
 

Approved employment for the following Support Staff: 
1. Andrew Conover, full-time custodian at the High School, effective September 22, 2015. 
2. Dalton Riley, full-time custodian at the High School, effective September 22, 2015. 
3. Dawn Wilson, part-time custodian at the High School, effective September 22, 2015. 
4. Denise Unkart, part-time food service worker, effective September 22, 2015. 
5. Kenleigh Turner, part-time cafeteria monitor, effective September 22, 2015. 
6. Sherry Sentz, Deb Evans, Steven Dutterer, Penny Shetter, Brandi Strausbaugh, 

Support Substitutes 
7. Stephanie Dodson, Lindsey Kress, Mike Keelan, Henry Wardop, Event Workers 

 

Support Staff Hires 

Approved the following transfers: 
1. Jency Davis, transfer from support substitute to part-time personal care assistant, 

effective September 22, 2015. 
2. Mistie Hilker, transfer from support substitute to part-time food service employee, 

effective September 22, 2015. 
 

Transfers 

Approved employment for the following New Supplemental Staff, pending receipt of all 
paperwork, effective with the 2015-2016 school year: 
1. Kelsey Wantz, Junior High Head Girls Basketball Coach  
2. Doug Dorio, Assistant Girls Basketball Coach 
3. Joel Collier, Marching Band-Percussion  

 

New Supplemental Staff 

Approved employment for the following Supplemental Staff, effective with the 2015-2016 
school year: 
1. Micaela Floess and Amberly Stoudt, Freshman Class Advisors 

 

Supplemental Staff 
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Approved for Scott Staub to attend the following Overnight/Out-of-State Conferences: 
1. FBLA State Leadership Workshop at Penn State University October 25th and 26th, 2015. 
2. State Leadership Conference in Hershey, PA April 10th-13th, 2016 
3. FBLA National Leadership Conference in Atlanta, GA June 27th-July 3rd, 2016. 

 

Overnight/Out-of-State 
Trips 

Approved the following volunteers: 
Classroom:  Judy Fox, Kristen Croghan, Lauren Hoover, April Claggett, Christina Kessler, 
Johanna Pickett, Jessica Bell, Carlene Stambaugh 
Extra-Curricular:  Judy Fox, Johanna Pickett 
 

Volunteers 

 
Approved Houck Services, Inc. to be the contractor for the selective roof replacement at 
the high school in the amount of $481,805.00. 

 

HS Roof Replacement 

 
Approved Owner-Architect Agreement and the Owner’s Rider after review and approval by 
the Superintendent and Business Manager. 

 

Owner-Architect 
Agreement and Rider 

 
Approved the following Facility Request: 
1. Littlestown Girls Basketball to use the High School Old and New Gyms on Sunday’s, 

Sept. 27th, 2015 thru February 7th, 2016 from 6:00-8:30 PM to hold Open Gyms. 
 

Facility Requests 

 
Approved a Supplemental Book for High School English. 
 

Supplemental Book 

Approved the LHS Travel Club guided tour proposal, “Paris, Normandy, London” trip in June 
2017. 
 

LHS Travel Club Tour 

Approved the first reading of a new Policy 819:  Suicide Awareness Prevention and 
Response  

 
Approved the first reading of Policy 109:  Library Services  
 

Policies 

 
Approved Kathy Ridge, Amy Costello, and Mindy Rebert to be the designated swim 
coaches for non-swim school meets during the 2015-16 school year. 
 

Non-Swim School Meets 

 
Approved Darin Peart as the designated golf coach for non-golf school matches during the 
2015-16 school year. 
 

Non-Golf School Matches 

 
Elected the following PSBA Officers: 
Mark B. Miller, President 
Robert Schwartz, Vice-President 
Michael Melnyk, At-Large Representative 
 

PSBA Officers 

 


